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These gun control laws are unconstitutional and will only turn ok people into 

criminals. This will cause people to move out of the state and pay less in taxes. This 

is something that most of the people I know don’t want and those that do don’t 

actually understand what all it includes. I have been an Oregon resident my entire life 

but I’m not going to continue to raise my children in a state that wants to turn good 

people into criminals and puts law abiding citizens in danger.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


